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 World Customs Organization 

 

 
The late Mr Happias Kuzvinzwa 

 

We are writing with a heavy heart to express our sincere condolences following the 

passing away of Commissioner Happias Kuzvinzwa.  

 

Happias was a dear colleague and friend, and we will always remember him fondly 

for his wonderful personality and his unwavering commitment to serve the Customs 

community.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the entire Zimbabwe Customs staff and with 

Happias’ family at this difficult time.  

  

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

 

Kunio Mikuriya         

WCO Secretary General                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                           


